






Via Electronic and United States Mail


[bookmark: _GoBack]August 29, 2016



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Pacific Power 2015 Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism
	Docket UE-160783 

Dear Mr. King:  

The Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism (“PCAM”) provides for a 90-day review period, but that period may be extended by agreement of the Parties or UTC order. Per discussions, Staff and Pacific Power have agreed to extend the review period to September 30, 2016.  

Please direct any questions related to this matter to Jason Ball from Commission Staff.

Sincerely,



BRETT P. SHEARER
Assistant Attorney General 
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